
Newsletter - 14th January
Dear All,

We have had a fantastic week in school. Our teachers have been carrying out some assessments of the
children and it is clear that our pupils continue to make great progress. It was very special to see Reception
- our newest members of the Elements Family - busy learning on their Google Classroom.

I would like to thank you once again for your patience and support around difficulties we are facing around
COVID and staffing. As you know, we do our very best to keep all aspects of school open, including wrap-
around activities. Thank you for your help in ensuring that we keep safe. I am sure you will join me in sending
lots of well wishes to our teachers and pupils currently off school. We miss you all!

We are very excited for WOW Week, starting on Monday. Reception and Year 1 will enjoy a ‘dress up’ day.
Please see information below that will tell you what they will need. Year 2 and 3 are going to be working with
a story illustrator; I wonder if you can already think of some story ideas…? We are going to have a fabulous
time. You can see a full itinerary following the link below. 

After WOW Week the children will be moving into their new topic, ‘Lost in a Book’. Our teachers have worked
hard to update the Elements Learning Hub with all the information around their new learning. You can find
the link to that on our website, or in this newsletter. 

I hope you have a restful weekend. 

Best wishes,

Mrs Martin




17th- 21st January - WOW Week 

11th February - Training Day 

15th February - Year 2 Reading Workshop

Events For Your Diary

Stars
Diamonds
Shine
Dazzle
Inspire
Discover
Motivate
Excel
Whole school

 

90.7%
96.3%
93%
97.3%
97.4%
95.7%
95.7%
95.3%
95.4%

Attendance



Reception 
Don't forget your wellies  for WOW

week den building

Friday is Pirate day
Children can dress up in red and black

Vacancies 

YEAR 1 
On Monday, Children can dress

up in jeans and a white t shirt  

WOW Week 
You can find all our WOW week

information by clicking here  

We have a number of

vacancies at our school. If you

would like to find out more visit

our website or click here.

Please share this with anyone

you think may be interested

Reading Journals
Please can all children bring their

reading journal and book to

school every day

Reading Workshop
Year 2 Parents are invited to

attend a workshop to discuss

reading provision in school.

We are hoping this will be an in

person session. (1 parent per

child) 

This will take place on Tuesday

15th February at 9am or 5:30pm

You will be able this next week.




Learning Hub





We are excited to share our
learning and up coming

topic. You can access our
Learning Hub through our

website and by clicking here

https://elementsprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/WOW-Week.pdf
https://elementsprimaryschool.co.uk/about-us/careers/
https://elementsprimaryschool.co.uk/pupils/eps-learning-hub/

